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Dear Year 1 Parents & Carers 
 
As part of our geography curriculum Year 1 are going for a walk down to the 
river.  Children will identify human and physical features of the local area 
along the way. 
 
We plan to go next Wednesday 6th December, weather permitting.  Children 
will have their usual break and lunchtime. 
 
If you have any questions, please see Miss Connor. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
mailto:finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
http://www.st-finbars.co.uk/

